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2014 Wholesale Electricity Market Report to the Minister for Energy 

 
PUBLICATION OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority is currently undertaking its review of the effectiveness of the 
Wholesale Electricity Market (WEM) in meeting the Market Objectives.  

As part of the review we have sought public comment from interested parties on any issues impacting 
the effectiveness of the WEM to assist us to prepare the 2014 report to the Minister for Energy.  A 
Discussion Paper was prepared to assist interested parties to make submissions.   

The public submission period is now closed and the submissions received have been published on our 
website. 
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